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July 20", 2023

Mr. Amine Daouk
Hamra

P.O. Box 113-5702
Beirut, Lebanon
amineda@gmail.com

Dear Mr. Daouk,

This year’s commencement and faculty award ceremonies were extraordinary events that
celebrated the achievements of our graduating class of 2022-23. Our graduating cohort shared
this everlasting experience with members of their personal and AUB families. These events
marked the conclusion of yet another challenging year. During his annual commencement
address, President Khuri highlighted the pivotal contributions of key stakeholders from the AUB
community and beyond, underscoring their active role in enabling the university to provide an
exceptional education that caters to our diverse student body.

The Faculty of Arts and Sciences award ceremony held on Wednesday, June 7, 2023 was a truly
remarkable celebration of student excellence, made possible by your unwavering support and
invaluable generosity. Among the many outstanding students honored, Rudy Nabih Zalzal out as a
shining example of achievement and promise, hence his selection to receive the esteemed The
Brummana High School Cultural Society Excellence Award. It is through your benevolent
contributions that such remarkable opportunities are made possible, creating moments that have an
indelible mark on our students’ lives and the proud families who share their joy.

University excellence awards serve as a testament to students’ hard work, dedication, and
achievements. Awards are also important to our university as we seek to enrich the educational and
research experience of our students. This commitment is embedded in the mission and core values
of AUB: the pursuit of excellence and the advancement of knowledge through research so that we
can better serve our community and society.

Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Imad B. Baalbaki, PhD
Senior Vice President for Advancement and Business Development

cc: Dean Fares El Dahdah, FAS
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